
大阪大学大学院医学系研究科・University of East Anglia

認知症研究シンポジウム

様々な専門職による専門技術を駆使した認知症支援

日時：2018年6月5日（火）午後3：00～6：00

場所：大阪大学医学部学友会館銀杏会館・大会議室

Organizer : Prof Eneida Mioshi & Prof Manabu Ikeda

連絡先：大阪大学大学院医学系研究科精神医学 富岡睦美
email: tomioka@psy.med.osaka-u.ac.jp Tel: 06-6879-3051

Prof Eneida Mioshi, Professor in 

Dementia Care, Occupational 

Therapist

“My mum has dementia: can she still 

manage her finances? Insights from 

dementia research”

Dr. Naoko Kishita, Lecturer in 

Dementia and Complexity in Later 

Life, Clinical Psychologist

“Updated NICE guidelines for 

dementia care and evidence-based 

development of psychological 

interventions for family carers”

Dr. Tamara Backhouse, Post-doctoral 

Research Associate and Research 

Fellow

“Coping with resistive behaviours in 

dementia: working towards 

enhancing care”

Julieta Camino PhD Student, 

Occupational Therapist

“Functional disability in dementias: 

what are the role of performance-

based and informant-based 

assessment?”

Dr. Miyae Yamakawa, Associate 

Professor in Department of Nursing, 

Graduate School of Medicine, Osaka 

University

“Report on dementia-friendly libraries 

with a community-based approach”

Akihiro Takasaki, Speech Therapist in 

Department of Neuropsychiatry, 

Kumamoto University Graduate 

School of Medicine

“Verbal training for semantic 

dementia patients by using Skype”

Maki Hotta, Specially Appointed 

Researcher, Occupational Therapist in 

Department of Psychiatry, Osaka 

University Graduate School of 

Medicine

“Effect of group therapy for patients 

with semantic dementia and 

caregivers”

Dr. Shunsuke Sato, Clinical Fellow, 

Psychiatrist in Department of Psychiatry, 

Osaka University Graduate School of 

Medicine
“Success rates of methods for managing 

symptoms of patients with dementia. -

Statistical analysis of care experiences 
through “Ninchisho Chienowa-net”

website-”

Supports for dementia patients and their carers
by experts from different field 

シンポジウム終了後、銀杏倶楽部にて懇親会（参加費：2000円）を開催いたします。
ご参加を希望される方は５/25までに下記までご連絡をお願いいたします。


